From: Monique [mailto:moniqueplott@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 1:52 PM
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Subject: Wenatchee valley shuttle revision

To whom it may concern at Washington state utc,

Wenatchee Valley Shuttle needs to make a revision to TC docket number 131111.  We need to advise the document to include safeco field, along with the already mentioned Century Link field and Mill Bay casino as recreational destinations for transport. 
Thank you,

Monique Lott
Wenatchee valley shuttle
509-630-2745
monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com
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